
November 17, 2008

Klondyke Ferry closes for season near Fort Assiniboine
Fort Assiniboine... Motorists are advised that the Klondyke (Vega) Ferry will be closing for the
winter season near Fort Assiniboine.

The ferry will cease operating on Nov. 18 until it re-opens in early to mid-May 2009, weather
permitting. The ferry carries Highway 661 motorists across the Athabasca River east of Fort
Assiniboine. Motorists are advised to use Highways 33 and 769 as alternate routes during the closure. 

The Alberta government operates seven ferries on the provincial highway network. Visit
www.transportation.alberta.ca/1965.htm for more information on provincial highway ferries.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Rick Ellwein
Maintenance Contract Inspector
Alberta Transportation
780-674-8228

Brian Bain
Area Foreman
Alberta Highway Services
780-307-4161

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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